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I'm here on behalf of Montgomery County Commissioner, James Noack. He submitted single point urban 

interchange at Woodlands Parkway and I-45, Robinson Road. I was a part of the Mobility Planning 

Committee that developed this project and we wanted to come forward to show our support for the 

project. 

Matt Beasley (Public Meeting 8-11-15) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Comments Received Via Email 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



This project is very important to our whole area. It is one of the heaviest traveled, and will greatly 

enhance both the east, and west corridors. When completed, this will make a huge impact!!! 

Penny Benbow 

 

Please find attached Township Resolution No. 011-15 adopted by the Township Board of Directors in 

public meeting on August 20, 2015. The Township cover letter from President/General Manager Don 

Norrell to H-GAC regarding the adopted Resolution is also included in the attachment. The Resolution 

supports mobility improvements necessary to reduce traffic congestion at the existing interchange at IH 

45/ Woodlands Parkway/Robinson Road with a proposed Single Point Urban Interchange (SPUI), and 

traffic improvements necessary to reduce existing traffic congestion by widening State Highway 242 from 

Greenbridge Drive in the Township to State Highway 59 in Montgomery County. Please consider the 

Resolution as Public Comment of The Woodlands Township regarding the 2015 TIP Call for Projects, 

and contact me should you have any questions regarding the Resolution. 

Miles McKinney 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Letters & Other Correspondence 

 












